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I am writing in strong opposition to SB 210. I have lived in multiple states and Oregon 

has been by far the most accessible and transparent voting process that I’ve 

participated in. Voting rates in the United States are already low compared to other 

democracies and vote by mail has been shown to increase voting rates. Voting is a 

constitutional right and this bill would make it harder for people to participate in the 

process.  


